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We would like to submit a comment to the board of zoning appeals meeting on 6/7/21 at 4:00
pm for ID#21-2199.

Brian and Samantha Collins
1117 Ellis St
Waukesha, WI 53189

Comment: After discussing this board of zoning
meeting with our realtor, the two concerns we
have are resale and drainage issues. We don’t
want to have the proposed new variance be a
factor when we want to sell our house in the
future. Also, we don’t want any flooding issues
with the water runoff. We would like to utilize our
property as much as we can. Thank you.
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